
Hello Camden team,  
 
We are writing to express our objection to the planned site proposal of 2024/5536/A - 2 
Milburn Lane, London, NW1 9FA. Having Off License in our building will be an attraction 
for late night loiterers, drunks and other trouble makers. It will also lead to more noise 
and other issues in our area. Our apartment is situated above this retail unit and we are 
extremely concerned about this. 
 
Please consider a better use of this retail unit instead. 
 
Best regards, 
Pavel Khaustov 
28 Agar Grove, Flat 16, NW1 9GP 
 


